Monthly Program Report - December 2019

Resource Centre for the Differently Abled ( RCDA)

The annual meet of Help the Blind Foundation was held on 8 December
2019 in which our visually challenged students performed group songs and
played music for the song performances of other participants and received
rounds of applause by the audience. The administrative members, staff and
students visited the Little Sisters for the Poor, home for the old aged,
Chetpet, Chennai, on 13 December 2019 and celebrated Christmas along
with the grandparents. About twenty visually challenged students
cheerfully took part. They entertained the grandparents with Christmas
carols and songs. The grandparents also enthusiastically joined the
students. The differently abled students and the staff members contributed
funds to the home.



Home for the Elderly visit on 13.12.19




